
Public Notice 
CITY OF BELLE ISLE, FLORIDA 

1600 Nela Avenue, Belle Isle, FL  32809 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR THE 
NOVEMBER 22, 2022 P&Z BOARD 

MEETING/HEARING: 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  

that the P&Z Board meeting scheduled for 
November 22, 2022, has been canceled 

 
The next P&Z Board meeting will be on  

January 23, 2023 at 6:30pm. 
 
 
 

Yolanda Quiceno 
City Clerk 
City of Belle Isle 
1600 Nela Avenue 
Belle Isle, FL  32809 
Date:  November 4, 2022 
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